GREEN LAKE TOWNSHIP

Green Lake Township, Interlochen, MI Fall 2017

Newsletter

Bond/Millage

Thank you voters for passing the renewal for Fire/EMS. The option for ALS failed by 9 votes and the new building construction failed by 71 votes. We would like to thank those who participated, including our staff for helping at the Open House. Also Deputy Supervisor Lisa Leedy for baking all treats served at the event and donating supplies.



Election Workers Needed

Clerk Judith Kramer is always taking applications for election workers. Workers receive training, work on the election days based on their availability, and are paid for their time. Contact Clerk Kramer if you think you might be interested.

jkramer@greenlaketownship.org or 231.276.9329

Treasurer's Note:

The office will be closed between Christmas and New Year's Day, except December 28 where the Treasurer will be in from 9-5. There is a locked drop box on the front door if you want to drop your payment off on a day we are closed.

Township Office 231.276.9329

Monday-Thursday 8:00am-5:30pm Closed Fridays

Closed between Christmas and New Year's Day

www.greenlaketownship.org

Township Board:

Supervisor Marvin D. Radtke, Jr

Clerk Judith Kramer

Treasurer Suzaine Schroeter

Trustee David Bieganowski

Trustee Paul Biondo

Trustee Pat McDonald

Trustee Sherry West



Adult Softball

We had a successful Adult Softball league and plan to play at Memorial Park in Interlochen again in 2018. Get your team around and join us.

Please watch our website for details in early spring. For more information call **231.735.3093**

GREEN LAKE TOWNSHIP EMERGENCY SERVICES

Fall 2017

Director David Cutway



GLTES Halloween Party

Thank you to our responders, staff and contributors to our annual Halloween party. We had well over 300 folks in attendance for a great time by kids and adults alike.







supervisor@ greenlaketownship.org 231.276.9329 x101

Be Part of our TEAM! EMS/Fire Staff, Volunteers

Applications are on our website or contact

Director/Fire Chief David Cutway
chief@greenlaketownship.org
Green Lake pays for training for new
hires

Rescue Boat Check out our new rescue boat, the Miss Lizzie. It is equipped for hauling a patient or ATV for fire suppression. Training began the day after taking possession. This boat purchase was made possible, in part by a dona-

tion from Green Lake homeowner Jim Pidgeon in honor of his dog Lizzie. Sadly, we received a rescue call to help earlier this year when Lizzie went through some thin ice, yet we were not able to save her despite our best efforts. Thank you Jim for your community!



